
IMPORTANT: This facsimile transmission may contain confidential information, some or all of which may be protected health information as defined by 
the federal Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) Privacy Rule (45 C.F.R. Part 160; Subparts A and E of Part 164). This transmission 
is intended for the exclusive use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is proprietary, privileged, confidential 
and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient (or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this 
facsimile to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is strictly 
prohibited and may be subject to legal restriction or sanction. Please notify the sender by telephone at 313-324-3700 to arrange the return or destruction 
of the information and all copies. 

www.mhplan.com 

 
 

 
Providers are reminded that drug manufacturers must have a signed Medicaid Drug Rebate Agreement 
with the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) in order to be reimbursed in the Illinois 
Medicaid programs. This provision is applicable for prescription drugs, compound drugs administered in 
a medical setting, and over-the-counter (OTC) drugs.  
 
Reimbursable drugs that have been registered under a brand or trade name by their manufacturer and 
are advertised and sold under that name will be indicated as a brand in the Medi-Span® national 
database. This database is used as the HFS National Drug Code (NDC) validation source. 
 
To review the most current alpha and numeric lists for pharmaceutical labelers with signed Medicaid 
Drug Rebate Agreements that are on file with CMS, visit the following link: 
 
Illinois HFS Approved Labeler Lists 
https://www.illinois.gov/hfs/MedicalProviders/Pharmacy/Pages/default.aspx  
 
The rebate program applies only to drugs as defined in the federal Food, Drug and Cosmetic Act.  
Covered non-drug items, such as needles, syringes, and diabetic testing supplies, may be dispensed 
whether or not the labeler has signed a rebate agreement with the federal government. When 
preparing a claim, the provider must always use the correct 11-digit NDC number of the product being 
dispensed. 
 
For additional information, please contact your MeridianHealth Provider Network Development 
Representative or call 866-606-3700. 

To:   MeridianHealth Providers 

From: MeridianHealth 

State: Illinois 

Line of Business: Medicaid 

Date: July 2018 

Re: Pharmaceutical Labelers with Signed Rebate Agreements 

https://www.illinois.gov/hfs/MedicalProviders/Pharmacy/Pages/default.aspx

